June 2025

Happy Summer families of future RCS First Graders!

Please use the attached Superkids packet as the basis

for your summer work for incoming First Graders. At the end
of the summer, you only need to turn in the Reading Log.
(Page 34) You can make multiple copies of this page as
needed. For Math, please practice addition and subtraction
facts to 12. This will make sure your child is ready for our first
Math Unit of First Grade. You can practice facts with online
games, rolling dice, using playing cards or any other strategy
that works well with your child. Enjoy the summer months and
please know we are looking forward to having your child in
First Grade at RCS next year.

The 1st Grade Team




